
Attendees from EPA Pre-Rinse Spray Valves Research Needs Meeting 
Wednesday, September 30, 2009 

First Name Last Name Organization 
Jeff Baldwin T&S Brass and Bronze Works, Inc 
Tom Bowman Underwriters Laboratories 
Bridget Cameron Texas Water Development Board 
Holly Cannon ERG 
Paul Charman Arizona Department of Water Resources 
Betty Chrisman California Energy Commission 
William Christiansen Alliance for Water Efficiency 
Christine DeJong ASTM International 
Doug Dickson Puget Sound Energy 
Al Dietemann Saving Water Partnership 
Rebecca Duff ICF International 
Camilla Dunham Whitehead LBNL 
Ron Duvall City of Greeley 
Gerald Goldberg G Square Marketing 
Charles Gross IAPMO R&T 
John Koeller Koeller and Company 
Brian Lee Sonoma County Water Agency 
Jill Lehman Tampa Water Department 
Shawn Martin Plumbing Manufacturers Institute 
Akshay Mishra ANSI 
Daniel Muir Tacoma Water 
Mike Pace Utility 
Chan Paek Southern California Gas Company 
Stephanie Pintar Monterey Peninsula Water Management District 
Katherine Pordeli St. Johns River Water Mgmt District 
Sally Remedios Delta Faucet Company 
Stephanie Tanner EPA WaterSense 
Hewan Tomlinson EPA ENERGY STAR 
Bing Tso SBW Consulting, Inc. 
Kevin Tumpey CHG, Inc. 
Kimberly Wagoner ERG 
Phil Weynand San Antonio Water System 


